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Has your child been removed from class or suspended?
Has your child been misidenified as a student with a disability?
Or does your child need either their IEP or 504 plan updated?

LASNNY may be able to help.
Call our Legal Line at 833-628-0087 

Monday to Friday from 9:00am to 5:00pm

We want to hear any concerns you have about your education rights.
We are here to answer your education law questions.


